
Welcome
 Back
  Brunch!

Join the ESP GSA’s first meeting of the Spring 2019 semester!
  
Still looking for committee members? Hear 1-2 min. lightening
talks by professor’s currently accepting students.
  
Have an idea for the new GSA logo? Submit your ideas to
sfarinel@gmu.edu, and cc espgsa@gmu.edu, by Feb. 26th for
a chance to win bragging rights and $50!

When: Wed., Feb. 27th
    @ 10:30 am - 12:30 pm
Where: JC Meeting Room B

RSVP to the event on the Facebook group.
Breakfast will be provided by Panera Bread.

*Must be up to date on GSA dues to submit an entry.


